
Project update: February 2015 
 
The project effectively started on the 1st December 2014 with a 2-week training programme 
of team members on the planned activities and outlined methodology of the project.  
 
Two reconnaissance surveys were carried out in January 2015 to the kilum-Ijim forest 
reserve and the local communities surrounding the forest reserve. These communities 
included Aboh, Anyajua, Anjim and Dichamy in the Belo subdivision and Njikedjem, Kevu, 
Ibal Oku and Tolon in Bui Division. The reconnaissance survey aimed at familiarising with the 
local communities and village heads and also to inform them on the proposed activities with 
the community members.  Presently we are setting up equipment for ethnomycological 
studies which is due to begin in March 2015. The first phase of this project was successfully 
executed. 
 
 

 
 
Familiarising with Aboh community 
members. Photo by Teke Ferdinand 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Plant life Sanctuary of Kilum-Ijim. Photo by 
Ache Neh Acha  
 
 
 

 
 
 
Side view of Lake Oku. Photo by Ache Neh 
Acha. 
 


